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5 September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Service of Welcome to KS2 and Bible Presentation 
 

It is now an established school tradition to present bibles to our Year 3 pupils 
as they enter Key Stage Two to enable them to make the most of their bibles 
by using and keeping them throughout the junior phase of their education.  
 
As Year 3 parents/carers you are warmly invited to join us for our celebratory 
Service of Welcome to KS2, during which each Year 3 child will be presented 
with their own bible. The Service will take place on Wednesday 12 September 
at 9.30 am at All Saints’ Church, North Ferriby. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr R Orr 
Headteacher  


